
September 4th, 2020 

To: Longmont City Clerk Dawn Quintana 

From: Our Best Longmont, Issue Committee 

 

Clerk Quintana: 

 

This report dated September 4th, 2020 is filed with you in accordance to the Longmont Fair Campaign 
Practices Act as a disclosure of the contributions and expenditures of Our Best Longmont. 

As of September 4th, 2020, neither contributions nor expenditures of Our Best Longmont had exceeded 
the $5000 threshold set in the Longmont Fair Campaign Practices Act and are therefore not subject to 
disclosure. 

As the registered agent of Our Best Longmont, all of the information in this report is true to the best of 
my knowledge. 

 

 

Shakeel Dalal 


